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                                                          24th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have exciting news – from the 7th April your Tucasi/Scopay will be changing.  The changes will give parents 
more control over how they use the facilities at school. 
 
The main changes are: 
 
School Meals 
 
The new menu, which is attached, starts on the 18th April.  As we need to order all kitchen supplies 7 days in 
advance, parents should now order all meals through Scopay online a minimum of one week ahead of the 
serving date.   
 
We have tried to keep this as simple as possible and the meal codes are: 
 
Option 1    M 
Option 2 (usually vegetarian)  V 
Baked Potato    B 
 
You will not be able to input any information unless your school meal account is in credit. 
 
 

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

17/04/17 24/04/17 01/05/17 

08/05/17 15/05/17 22/05/17 

29/05/17 05/06/17 12/06/17 

19/06/17 26/06/17 03/07/17 

10/07/17 17/07/17  

 
 
Dolphinholme Breakfast and After School Club (DBASC) 
 
From the 18th April the DBASC booking system will also be online.  Parents are able to book their children in on 
a daily, monthly or even termly basis.  Once you have booked your child in, you will be able to amend that 
booking up to 6.00 p.m. the night before. 
 



 

 

If your child is ill please inform DBASC by e-mailing them on dolphinholmeasc@dolphinholme.lancs.sch.uk as 
this information is not always passed on by school. 
 
Please remember that, as normal, all children need to be booked into DBASC if they wish to attend as the 
numbers are limited. 
 
 
Invoices for DBASC & Little Dolphins 
Invoices will be available online, as usual, at the end of each month for DBASC and Little Dolphins Pre-School. 
 
Invoices are available after noon on: 
 
Friday 31st March  to be paid by  Friday 14th April 
Friday 28th April     Friday 5th May 
Friday 26th May     Friday 2nd  June 
Thursday 29th  June     Friday 7th July 
Friday 21st July      Friday 28th July* 
 
*Please make sure that this invoice is paid on time as this is the end of our financial year. 
 
Breakfast Club Opening Hours 
 
As a result of the ‘demand’ survey we are considering opening earlier, but need your opinion. 
Please complete the slip below and return it to us before the Easter holiday. 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Name of child/ren 
 
We would be grateful if you could return this slip to us before Easter.  We appreciate that parents have busy 
work schedules and due to the results of the demand survey we are trying to accommodate your needs. 
 
Please complete the form as though you would be using this service in September. 
 
How would you like Breakfast Club to operate (please tick as appropriate): 
 

 Daily Weekly Monthly 

I currently use Breakfast Club    

If Breakfast Club opened at 07:45 I would use it    

If Breakfast Club opened at 07:30 I would use it    

 
 
Any other comments: 


